Seaham Harbour Nursery School

Newsletter -April 2019

Dear Parents

Welcome back after the Easter holidays please can you take a few
minutes o complete & refurn a 'Story from Home' sheet for your child's
learning journey.

Our Learning theme this half term is "Growth and Change". Keep watching
the plasma screen for photographs of the children & checking the theme
board for ideas of activities you can do at home. As usual this half term
is very busy & we have lots of things planned.

Thank you to all who generously donated prizes and bought raffle tickets.
Together with our Early Learners we raised £604, a tremendous amount.
This money has been used to purchase a range of small world animals and
figures for the children fo use in their imaginative play.

Monday 29™ April “Special Delivery” - Today we have received a special

delivery of "10 eggs " & hopefully from Wednesday we will be able to see
some "Living Eggs"” hatch.

Monday 6™ May Day- Nursery is closed.

Tuesday 7™ May - Photograph Day The school photographer will be here

to take children's photographs. School uniform needs to be worn.
Brothers and sisters are welcome to attend. School aged children should

come at 8.45 and 12.30 and any babies/younger children need to come at
10.30 and 1.30

Monday 13™ May- Pizza Making - The 30 hour children will be visiting
Asda to make pizzas. (The 15 hour children will visit at a later date).

Week Beginning 13t May - Governor Week Governors will be visiting
nursery this week to work with the children & the staff.
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Friday May 24 - School closes for half term holiday and reopens Monday

3" June.

School Places (for September 2019) Once you have received a school

place for your child please let Mrs Scott know. Also if you do not receive
the school of your choice please see Mrs Scott for advice and guidance.

Nursery Places (for September 2019) Places are allocated week beginning

7t May.

Early Learners Places (for September 2019) Places are allocated in May.

If anyone has children ready for Early Learners or knows anyone who has
then please see Mrs Marshall in the office.

Webpage www.seahamharbour.durham.sch.uk- Don't forget to keep

looking at our web page for information, notices and photographs.

Parent Governor- The Governing Body has a vacancy for a Parent

Governor. If anyone is interested in becoming a governor, please see Mrs
Scott before 10™ May.

Library Visits - The children are thoroughly enjoying visiting the library
on a Friday & these visits will continue for the next half term.

Beach Schools - Following on from the very successful project last year
we will be starting our Beach School work this half term.

Car Park - Can I please remind you the staff car park is Not a play area.
Please do not allow your children to run around the car park and play in it,
go in between cars and walk all over the slate areas. Recently two cars
have been scratched and marked whilst parked in the school car park.

Thank you

Carole Scott
Headteacher
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